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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter in support of Paul L. Giglio. I had the opportunity to work with Paul 

throughout his tenure at The College at Brockport, SUNY. While working as a Residential 

Assistant in McVicar Hall on campus Paul provided guidance and advice as I worked my way 

through freshman year. In addition, I served with Paul on the Brockport Student Government 

Board of Directors. Throughout his term as On Campus Board of Director, Paul strived to work 

hard for the students of Brockport. He played an instrumental role in developing and 

coordinating The College at Brockport Special Olympics Polar Plunge project, assisting in the 

development of a new Brockport Student Government constitution and served as the chairman of 

the Nomination and Review Committee.  

 

No matter what task was put forth, Paul had the competency, work ethic and perseverance to 

complete the job. Paul was an essential individual to the growth and success of our school 

community. I am confident that Paul will be successful in whatever career he chooses. I would 

welcome the opportunity to work with him again in the future. Paul has been a great friend, and 

colleague, he will surely be missed within the Brockport community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ryan M. Gregoire 
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